
Upcoming Events 

2/1-2/28 PENNY WARS 

2/10 Pizza Friday  

2/13  PTO Meeting 2:30pm 

2/14  School Board Meeting 6:00pm 

2/16 Sweetheart’s Lunch 11:00-12:00 

2/17 NO SCHOOL  

2/20 NO SCHOOL  

 HOT LUNCH MENU 

February, 2023  
A mission of Christ.  

A ministry of Christ Lutheran Church. 

W  Feb. 1 meatballs 

Th Feb. 2 spaghetti bake 

  

M Feb. 6 macaroni & cheese 

Tu  Feb. 7 pizza bread 

W  Feb. 8 chicken strips 

Th Feb. 9 tater tot casserole 

  

M  Feb. 13 beef stroganoff 

Tu Feb. 14 hot ham & cheese 

W  Feb. 15 quesadillas 

Th Feb. 16 soup 

  

Tu Feb. 21 grilled cheese 

W  Feb. 22 chicken ala king 

Th Feb. 23 walking tacos 

  

M  Feb. 27 pancakes 

Tu Feb. 28 hot turkey ranch 

CHRIST LUTHERAN TIMES 



Congratulations to our  
spelling bee winners!  

 
We are so proud of you. 

 
 

 

Spelling Bee 

Order tickets online 
using QR code 

Tickets can  
also be  

purchased at 
the school  

office or by 
calling 715-
723-3697 



Penny Wars Auction Meetings 

Please join us each week to 
plan the biggest fundraiser 

of the year:  
the auction event in April.  
We are currently meeting 
each week in the Nursery 

(little ones welcome) every 
THURSDAY  

morning from 7:50am-
9:00am.  

Valentine Cookie Grams 
 

Don’t forget to order your  
cookie-grams!  

Cookie-grams will be  
delivered directly to  

classrooms.  
Proceeds will be applied  

to the middle school   
Lock In.   

 

 Forms are attached. 

**Volunteer wanted to bring  

money to bank each week  

and update poster  

* paper money will work the same as coins* 

WISH LIST ITEMS 

(10-15) butter knives 
(5) spatulas (flipping kind not rubber scraper) 
Paper plates– basic paper plates 
(2) muffin pans 6 count 
Large container of table salt 
Q-tip cotton swabs 
(5) white cake mixes 
(5) chocolate cake mixes 
(5) Bags powdered sugar  

 
Please bring in any items you can donate and 

sign up on signup genius. Thank you! 



 
    Pizza Hot Lunch Fundraiser- Friday, Feb. 10th 

Forms and payment due by Wednesday, Feb 8th 
 
 

          $2.00 per slice of pizza.  
 

 
 

Cash or checks payable to CLS. 
 
 

 

Name Grade # of Pepperoni # of Cheese $ Total 

          

          

          

          

          

          

      Family Total -->   

P l e a s e  b e  s u r e  t o  m a k e  y o u r  

c a l l s  t o  a r e a  b u s i n e s s e s  f o r  

o u r  u p c o m i n g  a u c t i o n .  W e  

h a v e  f o u n d  t h a t  t h e  s o o n e r  t h e  

c a l l s  a r e  m a d e ,  t h e  b e t t e r  t h e  

r e s p o n s e !  R e m e m b e r  t h a t  t h i s  

a u c t i o n  t y p i c a l l y  p a y s  f o r  A L L  

o f  o u r  s c h o o l ’ s  c u r r i c u l u m  

( b o o k s ,  w o r k b ook s ,  e t c . )  f o r  

t h e  f o l l o w i n g  y e a r !  W i t h o u t  

y o u r  h e l p  i n  t h i s  i m p o r t a n t   

e n d e a v o r ,  p a r e n t s  w o u l d  h a v e  

t o  p a y  f o r  t h e  c u r r i c u l u m ,   

a d d i n g  a p p r o x i m a t e l y  $ 3 0 0  p e r   

s t u d e n t  p e r  y e a r !  

Contacting area businesses 

Th i s  y ea r 
we will once again need 
your help with auction  

donations by  
contacting businesses as a 

follow up to our letter.  
 

You can opt out of calling 
by paying an opt–out fee 

of $60.  
 



Valentines Cookie -Grams 

Send a cookie-gram to your teacher, friend or child to wish                                             
them a Happy Valentines Day!  

Orders will be taken from January 23th through February 6th.  
The cookie grams will be delivered on Tuesday, February 14,  

directly to your child’s class. 
Cookie-grams are available for a suggested donation of $2.00 each and will come          

with a personalized card.  
Proceeds from the Cookie-grams will go toward Annual Middle School Lock In.  

Complete the details below (please print clearly) and return to your teacher with        
payment. If you want to order more than 4, p 

lease attach a separate sheet. Exact change please, or checks may be made out to CLS. 
Donations are welcome for the Middle School Lock In as well.  

Cookie Gram #1:  
To:                                                                     From:  
Grade/Class:                                                    Grade/Class:  
 
Cookie Gram #2:  
To:                                                                     From:  
Grade/Class:                                                    Grade/Class:  
 
Cookie Gram #3:  
To:                                                                     From:  
Grade/Class:                                                   Grade/Class:  
 
Cookie Gram #4:  
To:                                                                     From:  
Grade/Class:                                                    Grade/Class:  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Krizan at skrizan@christlutheranschool.org or 
by calling the school at 715-723-3697. 



Greetings CLS Parents, 
  The Christ Lutheran School Board is now making plans for the 
2023/2024 school year. In order to do this accurately it is  
important for us to know how many students we can expect to  
attend next school year. We are asking you to prayerfully consider 
what your decision will be as soon as possible. 
  Current students enrolled at CLS get first placement if forms have 
been filled out online by March 1st. There is a limited number of 
students accepted in each class and with the increase of  
enrollments, please know that some classes may fill up quickly.  
Tuition for the 2023/2024 school year can be found on the school 
website: ChristLutheranSchool.org/admissions. Scroll down to 
2023/2024 Tuition Schedule.  
   Please visit the school website to re-enroll.  
Christlutheranschool.org/admissions, scroll down and click on 
“Existing Student Application Form”. If you have another student 
enrolling for the first time at CLS, please click on “New Student  
Application Form” when enrolling.  
   If you will be transitioning your child to a new school, please 
consider keeping that conversation private as we have noticed a 
decrease in academic performance when a student knows if he/she 
will be moving to a new school.   
   If you have any questions, please contact the school office at 
715-723-3697. 
 
Sincerely,  
   Christ Lutheran School Board 


